
 

  

 

SERVICE ALERT 
 

 
July 17, 2024 

      
Online Services Portal Maintenance Scheduled for July 18, 2024 

The Regional District of Nanaimo’s (RDN) online services will be unavailable on Thursday, July 18, 2024, at 
10 p.m. for approximately 30 minutes for system maintenance.  
 
During the short service window, members of the public will be unable to:  

• Access their utility accounts through the online portal 
• Request utility charge certificates 
• Pay utility bills 
• Submit permit applications 
• Access GIS map services 

 
Your patience is appreciated while we do the system maintenance. 
 

For more information, please contact: 
  

 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
250-390-4111 

 inquries@rdn.bc.ca 
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